
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 
DATE:   August 2022     
ITEM:  Funding Department Report 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair   
 
We received official notification that we did not get the California Museums Grant.  This was for $300,000 
to restore the roofs on passenger cars WP 106, WP 701 and UP 105.  Roger Stabler has been 
discussing other options with me for this work. 
 
We are still waiting to hear about the Whitman Building Grant. 
 
Due to work commitments, I did not get much time to work on the next mailout fundraiser.  Hoping to 
have that done for September. 
 
I am nearly done with an online fundraiser for WP Coach 302. 
 
Reviewing some other grant options coming up. 
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